
Maths Day Spring Term 2022 

At PACE we are continuing to emphasise the importance of mathematical development 

and how children should be given the opportunity to explore and have fun whilst 

learning. 

On Wednesday 23rd March 2022, we thought it would be a great idea to have a whole 

school maths day to allow the children to explore and experiment.  

There has been lots of opportunity for the children to access the different areas of 

maths freely, including playing games, scavenger hunts, outdoor activities and more.  

Here are some the things we got up to…  

 


